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3.2.0 Final 1.0.0.0..The diagnostic
value of anti-SM, anti-SS-A/Ro,
and anti-SS-B/La antibodies in

children with Sjögren's syndrome.
The presence of antinuclear

antibodies in the sera of patients
with Sjögren's syndrome is an
important diagnostic factor.

However, the etiology of primary
and secondary antinuclear
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antibodies has not been defined
in children with Sjögren's
syndrome. We studied the

diagnostic value of anti-smooth
muscle (anti-SM) antibodies, anti-
SS-A/Ro antibodies and anti-SS-
B/La antibodies in a group of 13

children with Sjögren's syndrome.
Antinuclear antibodies were

present in the sera of all of the 13
children with Sjögren's syndrome
who had been studied; 9 of them
had anti-SM, 9 had anti-SS-A/Ro,

and 4 had anti-SS-B/La
antibodies. Our data suggest that

it may be possible to define a
category of children with

Sjögren's syndrome, who may
have primary and secondary

antinuclear antibodies associated
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with different etiologic
factors.The Deep Claws of Night

(Episode VII) Picking up where we
left off last week, we watch as the

war begins between the First
Order and the Resistance on the

planet of Ahch-To. The Resistance
has been able to draw the First

Order’s fleet into a trap by hiding
their fleet out of sight in the

nearby asteroid cluster, and have
been sitting on top of their forces,
waiting for the right opportunity
to strike back with everything

they have. As the fleet from the
Resistance begins its attack on
the Star Destroyer Eclipse, they
are quickly and easily driven off
by the Star Destroyer Invader II.

As the war between the First
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Order and the Resistance begins,
the First Order has a strategic

advantage, since their ships have
been able to keep their entire

fleet together, while the
Resistance has been forced to try

and fight their way through a
large number of c6a93da74d
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